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LECC Parents: 

 

 I am writing with a brief update on the building. 

 

 We will be having school tomorrow, Friday, March 10, 2017 at LECC (and the rest of the 

district). The roof is water-tight and fixed. The crews will be on-site tomorrow putting up metal 

fascia (decorative trim around the top of the building) and finishing the clean-up. Students will 

not have any outdoor recess tomorrow.  

 

The crew should be completely done with this project tomorrow. I’d like to thank J. 

Stevens Construction for literally fixing this within almost 24 hours of it happening! We are very 

grateful, indeed. 

 

    Kind regards, 

 

 

 

     

    Randall J. Fleenor  

    Superintendent 

http://www.lakewoodps.org/

